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From: Commanding Officer 
To: Commanding Qeneral, Marine Corps Base, Camp Lejeune, 

NC 28542 (Attn: AC/S Facilities Department) 

Subj: INFORMATION CONCERNINQ ANALYSIS OF SOIL SAMPLES FROM 
LOT 203 

1. Mr. Tom Bennett at USEPA in Athens, QA was contacted to 
assist in determining the best method for the Facilities 
Department to have the soil samples from Lot 203 properly 
analyzed for contamination in accordance with EPA regulations. 
The samples were originally submitted to the OSHA laboratory in 
Salt Lake City, Utah. The OSHA laboratory had said they would 
perform the analysis. However, upon receipt of the samples, the 
laboratory decided that they would not be able to perform the .- 
analysis and that an environmental teeting lab should be 
consulted. 

2. While pending receipt of the samples, the Base Environmental 
Engineer should submit a written request to Mr. Bobby Carroll at 
the addresg listed below providing .the appropriate information 
(i.e., (11 EPA Program that the samples are being collected 
under. (2) What analysis is needed. (31 How soon the samples 
will be ready to be shipped. (4) The requested turn around time 
and (5) The number of samples to be submitted.). 

Mr. Bobby Carroll 
USEPA 
College Station Road 
Athens, CA 30613 

3. The recommended analyeis should cover the target compound 
list (and/or priority pollutant list) which should include heavy 
metals, pesticides, PCB'B, organic compounds, acids, oils, and 
asbestos. 

4. If the EPA laboratory cannot analyze the soil samples, then 
the services of a contractor laboratory will have to be used. 
Mr. Bennett said he would be able to provide names and phone 
numbers of contractor laboratories. Mr. Bennett can be reached 
at 404-546-3112. Estimated cost of analysis per sample is 
$1,000. 
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Subj: INFORMATION CONCERNING ANALYSIS OF SOIL SAMPLES FROM 
LOT 203 

5. If additional Information concerning thi8 report i8 needed, 
contact Mr. Bob Bastob (Industrial Hygieniet) or M8. CT. Stegall 
(Supervi8ory Indu8trial Hygieni8t) at extengion 5707. 

By direction 

copy to: 
Bane Safety 
Mr. Bob Alexander, Env. Eng. Fat. Dept. 
Chief, DRMO 


